
CPD relief update

On 25 June FASEA announced a 3-month extension for Advisers to meet 

their 30 June 2020 CPD requirements.

As of 11 August 2020, any outstanding requirements were reflected on 

your Kaplan Ontrack dashboard. From this date you will receive weekly 

reminder emails from Kaplan (make sure to check your junk mail folder).

The extension period ends on 30 September 2020. This leaves you with 

four weeks to ensure you complete your outstanding CPD hours.

Once you have completed your requirements please let us know by 

emailing advice@madisonfg.com.au so we can get you started on your 

2021 CPD plan.
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